Lunch & Learn: Information Session
Wednesday September 28, 2016

IMPORTANT MESSAGE
We need to be aware of our

surroundings and take responsibility
to be safe at home or at any other
location. Be safe!

Special Guest Speaker: Officer Rick Stephanchew
Fire Safety Prevention

Following a very generous and delicious buffet-type lunch offered by the NAFR Winnipeg &
District, Mrs Lucille Mahon (photo to the right), member and Director-at-Large, introduced Rick
Stephanchew (above photo), Public Educator from the Winnipeg Fire Department. This timely
afternoon presentation was scheduled to provide as much information to all attendants in
regards to the Fire Safety Week happening from October 9 to 15.

Many very interesting facts were presented to the 30 attendants. Some of the topics covered
were: fire alarms, carbon monoxide detectors, and evacuation procedures in case of emergency.
A video followed providing much important information about safety procedures in a home,
apartment, condominium or other living accommodation.

Many questions raised by the audience were responded by the speaker with safety issues in
mind. A copy of a pamphlet is attached for your perusal.












